OSSCA
Zoom Meeting
01/04/22
3:30pm
 
Attendance: 
-  John Orozco
-  Jeff Monbeck
-  Gene DeWeese
-  Bobby Dougherty
-  Dave Kridler
-  Mike Fee
-  Brian Greene
-  Ben Dotson
-  Todd Morris
-  Bryan Daniel
-  Chris Laux
 
The meeting was called for the purpose of a decision to hold the Banquet this Saturday as scheduled. John Orozco shared his thoughts, concerns and discussions with the Villa Milano. He didn't want to make this decision on his own without feedback and a vote from the Board. 
 
Several people on the call provided feedback and their opinion as to what we should do. After this open discussion the following motion was made by Gene DeWeese with a 2nd by Chris Laux.
 
Motion:
-  The OSSCA is going to postpone the All-Ohio Banquet scheduled for January 8, 2022. A public announcement of the new date for the event will be made by the end of January. 
 
The motion passed unanimously. 
 
Bryan Daniel will formulate a Press Release that will be sent to all the District Presidents for distribution to their District Coaches, who will be asked to notify their All-Ohio players as to the postponement of the Banquet. If the District has a social media option, the Presidents will post the announcement there as well. The Press Release will also be posted on the OSSCA website, Twitter account and any other means to get the information to the Banquet attendees. 
 
 
Notes Submitted By: Chris Laux
 
 

